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Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Department of
Conservation, dated 2 May 2018. You requested the full results generated by the
Threatened Species Strategy algorithm ...in the preparation of the Draft Threatened
Species Strategy which was released in May last year.

The following document falls within the scope of your request and is attached:

Item Date Document description Decision

1 19 April 2017 | Species result final (.csv file) Released in full

You asked for this information as a spreadsheet if possible. Given the amount of data
and size of the spreadsheet, I am providing this information as an email attachment.
Please note that data on species the Department manages has been reviewed since
April 2017 as part of our regular quality assurance checks.

You may notice some minor differences to the list published in the draft Threatened
Species Strategy. These changes occurred following the running of the algorithm, and
after further consideration by species experts. For example, two powelliphanta were
swapped for another two powelliphanta of similar threat ranking; the addition of the
great white shark and bubblegum coral, which are in a different management group,
mto the ‘notables’ list; and the North Island long-tailed bat and South Island long-
tailed bat now being officially determined as being a single species.

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and attached
spreadsheet will be published on the Department’s website.

If you wish to discuss this with the Department, please contact Norm Kelly [|Jjjilij

Yours sincerely,

Julie Knauf
Director, Terrestrial Ecosystems Unit





